
 

Casa per la Pace Milano 

Con sede in via Marco D’Agrate 11, 20139 Milano 

tel: 0255230332 

 

Dear Miss. or Sir,  

With this letter of reference I

Lombardi for the position in your company. 

Mr. Matteo Lombardi had been working for

manager between 2008 and 2012. I

since the very begining of his involvement with Casa per la pace. It is especially 

loyality, enthusiasm, precision 

base of the development of our organization

always pursued his tasks with precision

launch new projects and activities

possible to implement and develop new projects which sign

development and profit of our organization.

Moreover, based on my personal experience 

always had a really strong feeling of duty and

and his colleagues. 

All these characteristics make us 

aware that we lost an important

had decided to move to live abroad in 2012. Despite this fact 

and maintain great personal relationships. 

 

Kind regards, 

Pierluigi Rossi, Casa per la Pace Milano

 

 

Casa per la Pace Milano – Associazione di Promozione Sociale

Con sede in via Marco D’Agrate 11, 20139 Milano – C.F. 97265890158 / P.IVA: 09062140968

tel: 0255230332 - fax: 0289059035       info@casaperlapacemilano.it

10th Novemb

With this letter of reference I would like to support the application of Mr. Matteo 

Lombardi for the position in your company.  

Mr. Matteo Lombardi had been working for our organization as a main project 

manager between 2008 and 2012. I was able to appreciate the work of Mr. Lombardi 

since the very begining of his involvement with Casa per la pace. It is especially 

precision and energy that he had invested in order

base of the development of our organization that we valued very much

his tasks with precision and innovation which eventually leadhim to 

and activities. Thanks to his behaviour and extra efforts it was 

possible to implement and develop new projects which significantly influenced the 

development and profit of our organization. 

Moreover, based on my personal experience I can affirm that Matteo Lombardi

really strong feeling of duty and loyalty towards both, the organisation

eristics make us perceive him to be a precious collaborator. We 

aware that we lost an importantpart of our organization’s team since 

had decided to move to live abroad in 2012. Despite this fact we still keep in touch 

ain great personal relationships.  

Pierluigi Rossi, Casa per la Pace Milano’s president.  

 

Associazione di Promozione Sociale 

C.F. 97265890158 / P.IVA: 09062140968 

info@casaperlapacemilano.it 
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